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Atlantic City, NJ – On Friday, May 4, 2007, The Atlantic-Cape Safe Youth Partnership 
will be hosting its inaugural conference, “The Road to Collaboration: Keys to Building 
Strong Communities.”  The conference will address:  The Economic State of the Region 
and Its Impact on Local Community Work, Grantmaking and the Benefits of Community 
Foundations, Sustaining Programs-What Constitutes Success, and Volunteer 
Recruitment and Retention.  The conference will be hosted by the Carnegie Library 
Center, which is located at the northeast corner of Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Blvd. and 
Pacific Avenue at 35 S. Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Boulevard in Atlantic City. 
 
The registration deadline for this full-day conference is April 30, 2007.  The cost for 
attending is $20.00, which includes a continental breakfast, lunch, and materials.  For 
more information and to register, please contact Luann Inman at (609) 626-3599. 
 
The Atlantic-Cape Safe Youth Partnership is a collaborative project between The 
Richard Stockton College of New Jersey and Atlantic Cape Community College.  This 
partnership is comprised of 14 area community and faith based organizations that work 
to address issues of youth violence in Atlantic and Cape May counties.  For more 
information about this project, contact Ariane Newman Director of the Atlantic-Cape Safe 
Youth Partnership at (609) 626-3592. 
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